
19 Σεπτεμβρίου 2020

Greek Orthodox Metropolis Of Boston – Youth 
and Sunday School Directors Meeting
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

All parishes are invited to participate in a meeting for Youth and Sunday school 
directors to be held by district. At these meetings, clergy and core ministry staff 
will have the opportunity to share their hopes, dreams, concerns, and challenges 
surrounding youth and young adult ministry. This way, a plan can be developed to 
better support the Metropolis’s parish ministry teams and equip them with the tools 
and training needed to most effectively communicate the Gospel of our Lord Jesus 
Christ and the Orthodox Christian faith to our young people.

The meeting is open to all core youth ministry staff who can receive the Zoom 
meeting link by contacting Panos Coufos at pcoufos@boston.goarch.org
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